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We Are Going Cashless 

We’re pleased to announce that from next week, Tuesday 

9th February (for the booking of school lunches after half term) we 

will be using +Pay an online payment platform, which will make it far 

easier for you to book and pay for your child’s school lunch and school 

trips etc. 

+Pay is the online payments service provided by ParentMail - If you do 

not have a Parentmail account please email the office and we will send 

out a link for you to register with ParentMail. Please create your account 

so you’re ready to start booking and paying for school dinners, trips etc 

with +Pay. It is important that you are registered with ParentMail so that 

you can book and pay online. 

+Pay is on the free mobile ‘ParentMail’ app available for iOS and Android 

devices and by the online portal. We highly recommend downloading the 

ParentMail app as it makes paying quick, easy, and secure. To download 

the app, go to the Apple App Store or Google Play Store and search 

‘ParentMail’. 

+Pay offers you the options to pay for either by credit card, debit card or 

PayPal. There may also be an option to add Paypoint in the coming 

weeks, we are currently looking into this and will let you know the 

outcome. 

Please note: 

 Children that are entitled to free school meals will still need to book 

their lunch online via Parentmail 

 There will be a 3 day cut off for lunch bookings 

 Any previous debt or credit will be your opening balance 

Depending on your payment method, all payments processed 

through +Pay will display on your bank statement as either our 

school name or as ‘ParentMail’. 

For more information or assistance, please visit the ParentMail help site 



www.parentmail.co.uk/help/parenthelp/ 

School Kitchen - 01634 377573 

School Office - 01634 234699 
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